From: Odette FOUDRAL on behalf of AAFI-AFICS

To: aafi-afics@unog.ch
Subject: Fw: informations : retard de paiement de UNJSPF

INFO : delays in receipt of their new benefit entittement by UNJSPF
Date: 22 February 2016 20:43:54

Attachments: IPAS website 12 Feb 2016.pdf
Letter AnxPenisonDelays 19Feb.pdf

http://afics.unog.ch/afics.htm

Dear AAFI-AFICS member,

Please refer to the attached documents. issued by the UNJSPF
and issued by the Federations of staff unions.

Also available by tomorrow on our WEBSITE http://afics.unog.ch/afics.htm

Do not hesitate to spread the information around for those who are not
computer literate
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